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15 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Encouraging Responsible Social Media Use Beyond School Hours 

 

We are reaching out to share some insights regarding students' engagement with social media 

beyond regular school hours, including evenings, weekends, and half terms. 

 

While students utilise platforms such as WhatsApp, Snapchat, TikTok and Instagram, we want to 

emphasise the importance of promoting positive behaviour in online interactions. Instances 

where unkind comments or inappropriate images are shared can inadvertently lead to 

discomfort amongst some students. 

 

It is crucial to note that most social media applications are designed for users aged 13 and above. 

If you permit your daughter access to social media, we encourage you to stay vigilant. Similar to 

their face-to-face interactions, online activities benefit from supervision and support to ensure 

appropriateness. 

 

To support you in creating a secure online environment, we suggest considering the following 

measures: 

• Regularly check their phones for downloaded apps. 

• Activate parental controls on phones and consoles. 

• Consistently review the messages they send on various platforms, making monitoring a part 

of your daily or weekly routine. 

• Set expectations concerning specific spaces and times when they have access to devices. 

• Encourage open communication by discussing their online activities with them. 

 

Whilst we acknowledge the advantages of digital communication, we aim to ensure that 

students are well-equipped with the knowledge to navigate the online world responsibly. 

Attached to this email, you will find a useful guide on settings for various apps. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation and support in fostering a positive and respectful online 

environment for our students. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mr D Delaney  

Assistant Headteacher 
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